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Sacramento Partner Discusses California’s New Leave Laws

News

10.04.22


In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Ben Ebbink discusses California’s new laws expanding private

sector leave benefits. Ben cautions employers around the country to take note because laws

addressing leave benefits that are created in California often spread into other states. He reminds

employers that “what happens in California doesn’t stay in California.”

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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